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June 26, 2019

MEMORANDUM CIRCULAR

NO. 2019- 93

TO : ALL PROVINCIAL GOVERNORS, CITY MAYORS,
MUNICIPAL MAYORS AND OTHERS CONCERNED

SUBJECT : 3RD COLLEGES AND UNIVERSITIES PUBLIC SERVICE

CONFERENCE (CUPSCon 3)

Upon the invitation of the Padayon Public Service Office, Office of the Vice
President for Public Affairs (OVPPA), University of the Philippines (UP)-Diliman,
Quezon City, all Local Chief Executives are encouraged to authorize the participation of
Local School Board officers in the 3rd Colleges and Universities Public Service
Conference (CUPSCon 3), to be held on October 16-18 at the University of the
Philippines-Visayas City Campus Auditorium, lloilo City.

The said conference will be an excellent opportunity for scholarly discussions on
lessons and best practices for continuous improvement of public service initiatives with
the hope of thrusting forward the advancement of public service through academe-
community partnership. Plenary and parallel sessions will be held to encourage
discussion between civil society organizations, government institutions and the
academe, aimed to establish possible partnerships between State Universities and
Colleges, Higher Education Institutes, and the community to deliver relevant, strategic,
and sustainable public service.

Interested participants may contact Ms. Marielle Antonio of the Padayon Public
Service Office through email at cupscon@up.edu.ph, via Telephone Number (02) 981-
8500 loc. 4257 or 981-8630, or through mobile number at 0977-8414341.

All DILG Regional Directors are directed to cause the dissemination of this
Memorandum Circular to all LGUs within their respective jurisdieti
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